
Fáilte 

We would like to welcome all our newly enrolled pupils and parents to Scoil Mháirtín.  We hope you will have a very 

happy enriching time in our school.   

Activities – Term 1 

During this term, all pupils up to 2nd class will have dance classes with Dancing Derek, always popular with the 

younger pupils in Scoil Mháirtín.  There will be tin-whistle for the 3rd to 6th classes taught by Mary Rafferty.  Mary is a 

renowned musician on the traditional Irish music scene. Currently the 6th class pupils are getting lessons in Pitch and 

Putt as there is lovely facility here in Kilworth.   All classes will be given workshops in Energy Saving from the SEAI 

over the next month.  Children from 3rd to 6th will also have the opportunity to experience workshops in Maths and 

Science from the Lifetime Lab team and the Lismore Mobile Science Workshops. There will also be GAA coaching for 

the younger classes. 

There is no additional charge for all these wonderful classes and activities as the expenses payment of €70 which you 

have paid to the school covers the cost. 

Personal Pupil Insurance: 

The personal insurance for pupils covers your child 24/7 in the event of an injury.  Making a claim is easy, as the 

forms can be downloaded from the Allianz website, please include medical receipts and the form is signed by the 

school to verify the pupil’s enrolment.  The cost of this insurance is included in the expenses payment €70. 

Label Personal Items 

Please label all of your child’s property and in particular items of clothing.  We have a large collection of unclaimed 

tops from last year which will be on a table in the halla tomorrow and Monday.   Parents are welcome to come and 

take any items of clothing they are happy to recycle and reuse.  Left over clothes will be donated to the Parents 

Association Clothes collection. 

Parents Association 

The AGM of the Parents Association will be held on Tuesday, September 24th in the computer room at 8pm.  

Everyone is welcome.  The school is indebted to the support of the Parents Association as they contribute so much 

to our school.  They would greatly appreciate your support in anyway. 

Shared Readers 

During the year, your child will take home the shared reading books for you to read with your child.  These sets of 

books are expensive to buy, and unfortunately they sometimes get lost or forgotten at home.  If parents come across 

any of these books, please drop them into the office as they are costly to replace. 

Parent/Teacher Meetings: 

The parent/teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday & Wednesday, November 19th & 20th 

Harvest Thanksgiving Mass: 

There will be a special Mass of Thanksgiving held in our school hall at 7pm on Saturday next September 21st.  

Donations of baking to serve with a cup of tea/coffee after the Mass will be greatly appreciated.  Please bring any 

baking to school before the Mass. 

Website: 

Keep up to date with all our school activities and news on our website www.kilworthns.ie 

http://www.kilworthns.ie/

